
California proposition 65 - warning labeling

To Whom It May Concern,

Also known as the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986, California Proposition 65 requires 
businesses to notify Californians via warning labels about significant amounts of chemicals known to the State of 
California to cause cancer, birth defects, or other reproductive harm contained in the products they purchase, in their 
homes or workplaces, or that are released into the environment.

ETS reformulated all items and inks to ensure full compliance with all applicable safe harbor levels for chemical 
exposure under Cal Prop 65. None of our items/inks require the warning label as exposure levels are nonexistent 
or significantly below the safe harbor levels established by the California Office of Environmental Health Hazard 
Assessment (OEHHA).

In 2016, an amendment of the ‘clear and reasonable’ warning requirements was adopted and is enforceable on 
August 30, 2018.  Previously, the warning label simply stated that a chemical is present that causes cancer or 
reproductive harm.  The new warning label requires more information so the consumer can better understand their risk 
and how to minimize it. For example, the new warning label will require the OEHHA website for more information.

The new Cal Prop 65 warning label regulations will not change how we do business – none of our items/inks require 
the warning label as exposure levels are nonexistent or significantly below the safe harbor levels.

Regarding future items and inks, we will not add anything to our product line that requires a Cal Prop 65 warning label.

Please let us know if you have further questions.

sincerely,

ets express, llc
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